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Comments: I am in full support of the Eastern White Pine removal project. This is such an attainable project that

helps not only the critters that dwell in the forest but also the people that work &amp; live there. Pine forest

should be managed w/ regular thinning &amp; clearcuts, not just plant and leave it standing. These become

carbon sinks and do nothing for the wildlife, ecosystem, &amp; or watershed. Having a these pines removed

starts the cycle all over and we should be doing this on a larger scale in the proper areas. This is a great step

forward to create some early successional Forest that occupies less than 1% of these National Forest. 


